
 Clifton 

  Website: https://cliftonprimaryschool.co.uk            Tel: 01482 325913                Email: admin@clifton.het.academy 
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Superstars 
of the 
week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken 

Nuggets 

Creamy 

Cheesy 

Tomato Pasta 

Roast Chicken 
Nacho Beef 

Bake 
Fish Fingers 

Veggie Burger BBQ Rice 
Veggie 

Sausage 
Quesadilla Chilli Pitta 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 
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 RLB 98.70% REG 96.96% 

1RW 94% 1CM 96% 

2CW 98.75% 2AM 97.50% 

3RH 92.59% 3PM 98.21% 

4KH 96.52% 4CS 100% 

5JG 95.77% 5JM 100% 

6SF 97.39% 6CT 98.80% 

 

RLB Sammara 

REG Ylaria 

1RW Imogen 

1CM Pelin 

2AM Milan 

2CW Lola 

3RH Alexia 

3PM Jan 

4KH Eniola 

4CS Jad 

5JM Anayah 

5JG Zain 

6CT Amin 

6SF Ali 
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Friday 25th October 2024 
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2CW 
& 

5JM & 4CS 

Superstars 
of the 
week 

Message from the Headteacher: 

We've had a really successful half-term; it's been lovely to see how well the children have settled into their 

new classes. We've experienced some fantastic sporting achievements and had wonderful trips out to 

gather inspiration for our Poartry exhibition. I've been blown away by our attendance and thank all our 

families for continuing to push this. Over the half term break our lovely Deputy Head, Mrs Stephenson will 

marry her partner and become Mrs Redfern-Baumber. I'm sure you'll all join me in congratulating her and 

wishing the happy couple all the best.  

 

We would like to invite you to 

our fantastic art and poetry 

exhibition, ‘Town is by the Sea, 

Hull is by the Estuary’, on 

Wednesday 6th November. The 

children have been working 

hard this half term, producing 

some amazing work which is 

now on display in our corridors. 

The exhibition will begin at 

3.30pm. We look forward           

to seeing you there!  

 Key Dates 

School reopens - 4/11  

Poartry Exhibition for parents - 06/11 

Spelling Workshop -12/11 

Christmas Dinner -13/12 

Christmas Jumper Day -13/12 

Christmas Fayre - 18/12 

Christmas Parties - 19/12 

School closes - 20/12 

School Reopens—07/01 

  

On Tuesday 12th 

November, we are 

holding a Spelling 

Workshop for the parents 

of the children in Y3, Y4, 

Y5 and Y6. There will be a 

short talk about how we 

teach spelling at Clifton, 

followed by the 

opportunity to go and 

see it being taught in the 

classes. 

School places  

If your child is in nursery now, they    

will start school in September 2025. 

You need to apply for your child’s 

school place on the Hull City Council 

website. If you have any problems 

doing, please speak to Mrs Simmons. 

Thank you for your support this half term, I look forward to 

continuing to work with you and your children in the next half 

term. Have a wonderful half-term break and I'll see you all on 

Monday 4th November.  

 
Mrs Hadfield  

 

 
Mrs Hadfield  

 

Poartry Exhibition 

 

Spelling 

Workshop 
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